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Our District committee meeting is held at 6:00pm on the first Thursday of each 
month in room GS 1120 at Good Samaritan Medical Center, 1020 Franklin St., 
Johnstown. All AA members are welcome. 

The treatment facilities committee is in the process of distributing copies of the 
conference approved videotapes: “Hope: Alcoholics Anonymous”, “Young People And 
AA”, and “Bill’s Own Story”. 

In planning a Day Of Sharing on June 25th 2005, we gratefully invite participation 
from members of our neighboring districts 43, 44 and 17 as panel members at our DOS, 
Thanks to District 17 DCM Tammy for helping to recruit panel members. 

At our last District committee meeting we discussed food preparation for our 
DOS. The menu will include pulled pork sandwiches (also known as porkettes), and cold 
cuts. Sides and deserts will be covered dish. 

On a personal note I would like to ask that you keep my friend and fellow AA 
member Cheryl R. and her family in your prayers. Cheryl has been battling cancer for 
over five years, and she recently entered hospice care. She has been a great inspiration to 
myself and countless others. Her positive attitude and strength are evidence that one can 
stay sober regardless of any circumstances. 

Thank You 


